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23rd April 2024 

Year 1 Book Worms! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would love to invite you to our weekly ‘Book Worms’ session on Tuesday 
mornings in school, starting from Tuesday 30th April.  This sit and read 
together session will run from 8:25-8:55am when you are invited to come to 
your child’s classroom and share stories with them.  

 

If you are attending ‘Book Worms’, please send your child into school as 
usual to be registered. Parents and carers who wish to attend the Book 
Worms session should wait by the packed lunch trollies to sign in and be 
shown to the classroom.    

 

We hope that as many parents, grandparents and carers as possible will be 
able to join us for these sessions to enjoy some extra story and reading 
time!  

 

If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Year 1 team. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon, 

 

Mrs Chalmers, Miss Harris and Miss Desborough  
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